
 

 

WEEK ENDING 6th MAY 2022 
 
SUMMER EVENTS 
Please see below a list of upcoming events for the 
Summer term. 
 
Friday 27th May (Jubilee Celebrations) 
Non-uniform day – children can come to school wearing 
something red, white or blue in exchange for bringing a 
bottle for the summer fayre. 
 
The children will have a Jubilee themed picnic lunch and 
will take part in various events in the afternoon. 
 
Thursday 23rd June – Foundation Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 28th June – School Sports Day (back up Sports 
Day 30th June) 
 
Friday 1st July – Non Uniform Day 
Children may wear own clothes in exchange for 
chocolates/sweets for the Summer Fayre. 
 
Friday 8th July – Summer Fayre 
 
Thursday 14th July – Nursery graduation 
 
Monday 18th July – Leavers and Achievers in Church 
9.30 am 
 
YEAR 6 SATS 
Year 6 SATS will begin on Monday and the children have 
been working hard to prepare. We are confident that 
they are ready and staff are here to support them. All 
children have been offered the opportunity to come 
into school earlier on test days at 8.15 am (Monday to 
Thursday) and will be able to access breakfast free of 
charge if they wish. We hope that this will provide a 
'softer' start to the day and means that they will be fully 
prepared. Please have a lovely, restful weekend and 
make sure the children get plenty of rest (and not too 
much sun!). We know they will do their best and make 
us proud. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CODE OF CONDUCT 
Staff and pupils have been working together to look at 
how we can ensure that our behaviour policy is being 
brought to life in school and everyone is aware of our 
expectations. A code of conduct has been produced 
across Key Stage 2 which the children have all had a say 
in and this has been re-produced on the back of this 
newsletter for you to see. 
 
MENTAL HEALTH WORKSHOP – KS2 
A Mental Health Workshop for KS2 parents, carers and 
grandparents will take place in school on Wednesday 
18th May from 1.30 to 3.00 pm.  If anyone hasn’t 
booked a place but would like to come along, please 
contact the school office. 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Joey in Nursery and Evelyn in Y3 
who celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Esme in Year 3 for showing 
amazing leadership skills in this week’s Music lesson. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS  
Congratulations to the following children who have 
been selected by their Class Teacher to receive a weekly 
award: 
Nursery – Frankie for taking turns with our toys and 
Josiah for super phonics work with Mrs Williams. 
Reception – Isla V for remembering finger spaces in her 
writing and Harley for being so enthusiastic in all our 
learning. 
Year 1 –  Eva for fantastic work at home all about space. 
Year 2  - Bea for her excellent contribution to all 
lessons. 
Year 3 –  Jack M for an outstanding improvement in his 
handwriting and presentation. 
Year 4/5 – Seb for having a great attitude to learning. 
Year 5/6 – Casey-Jo for a great attitude to her learning. 
 
 
 


